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Dear Applicant 
 
CLASS TEACHER AT MANORFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
Thank you for your interest in applying for the role of class teacher at Manorfield Primary School. 
  
Manorfield Primary is a friendly and welcoming school, situated in Poplar, east London, at the heart 
of a diverse community. We have exciting plans for the future and are focused on raising standards 
further. We are innovative in our approach and engage every child with a creative curriculum and 
cross-curricular learning. Children enjoy learning here: they work hard and behave well. Our teachers 
are committed to meeting the needs of the community; they work together effectively and are 
ambitious for our future. 
 
The vast majority of our pupils come from minority ethnic groups and this diversity adds to our 
vibrant, creative approach to learning. As a school community, we are committed to understanding, 
respecting and learning from the range of cultures and religions represented at Manorfield. Our 
relationships with the community are important to us. We have strong links with the local authority, 
community groups and other local schools in our learning network. Parental involvement is a real 
strength of our work. Parents and families fully support all that we do for their children, and enjoy 
being actively involved in school life.  
 
The school is served well by public transport and is located near both Langdon Park DLR station and 
Bromley by Bow Underground station. Canary Wharf, Greenwich and the city-centre can be easily 
reached by bus, the Docklands Light Railway and the London Underground. A wide range of housing 
is available across the borough or Tower Hamlets to suit different needs.  
T 
We are looking for enthusiastic and talented class teachers to join our friendly and hard-working 
team. The phase/year group will depend on the interests and experience of the successful candidates. 
 
As a candidate you will be committed to high standards and improving achievement for all, and 
dedicated to providing good quality teaching for children of all abilities who are enthusiastic about 
their learning. You will have excellent interpersonal skills and the ability to work with an effective, 
creative and dedicated staff team to continue to develop high quality teaching and learning, and be 
able to work in partnership with enthusiastic and supportive parents, governors and the wider 
community. 
 
The closing date for applications is Monday 5th June 2023 at 9am and only shortlisted candidates will 
be contacted. Interviews will take place during the week of 12th June 2023. 
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Please read through all of the attached information prior to completing your application form. You 
should write your personal statement to demonstrate how you meet the criteria in the person 
specification. 
 
Manorfield Primary School is committed to the safeguarding and welfare of our children and young 
people and expects all our staff and volunteers to share this commitment. Therefore, letters of 
application and CVs will not be accepted. 
 
Please do not hesitate to phone me on 020 7987 1623 to ask any questions or to make an 
appointment to visit. I wish you every success with your application. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Paul Jackson 
Headteacher 
 


